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Dear  

 

Closure of Regulatory Observation – RO-ABWR-0021 Limits and conditions of operation for 
Interim Dry Fuel Storage 
 

I refer to Regulatory Observation RO-ABWR-0021 issued on 3
rd

 October 2014. 
  
I am writing to confirm that:  
 

 You have submitted the information committed within your resolution plan.  

 Reference 1 has been reviewed by ONR and we consider that it provides an adequate response to the 
Regulatory Observation.  

 
On this basis, ONR confirms closure of regulatory Observation RO-ABWR-0021.  
 
A Copy of this letter will be published on the ONR website in due course.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Principal Inspector – Generic Design Assessment 
 
Ref.1:  GE14 Fuel Integrity Evaluation during Interim Storage, GA91-9201-0003-00200 (UE-GD-0253), 
July 2015. 


